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 Vote by mail has proved in Oregon to increase efficiency of elections, increase voter 

turnout, reduce cost, and make voting more accessible to voters who face 

transportation barriers, disabilities or other family hardships that make in-person 

voting difficult. Oregon gets it right, let’s keep up the good work.  


